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Paul Foley

From: Adam Turner
Sent: Sunday, November 26, 2017 8:41 PM
To: Paul Foley
Subject: Fwd: Chappy Cell Tower--AT + T

 

Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Jeff Bastable <sjbastable@aol.com> 
Date: November 26, 2017 at 7:45:37 PM EST 
To: turner@mvcommission.org 
Subject: Chappy Cell Tower--AT + T 

To The Commission, 
 
I am writing to support the AT+T application to place needed cell service on the island of 
Chappaquiddick. My family has been coming to Chappy for 35 years …On a good day we might 
get cell phone service for 30 seconds on Chappy.  
 
For the sensible safety and well being of the island I strongly support that the AT+T application 
be accepted. This topic has had dialogue for months if not years, and now is the time to advance 
the public health and well being of residents in a thoughtful way that has been proposed by 
AT+T….A T+T has been responsible, accommodating and reasonable and a solid solution has 
been put forth. Lets move the issue forward and do what is right for the vast number of residents 
on this isolated island. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
S Jeffrey Bastable 
11 Old Dyke Way 
Fayetteville, NY 13066-2524 
 
315-263-8554 
 
sjbastable@aol.com 


